From:
To:

Robert Krinock
Laurel Evans

Subject: Timberlee Drain

Date:

Thursday, October 22, 2020 8:14:07 PM

Hello,

We are property owners in the Timberlee Hills subdivision and recently received notification
about the prospect of a drain being constructed or improved along Fouch Road. In addition, I
had a brief phone conversation with Steve Christensen, Leelanau County Drain
Commissioner, who provided further details about this project.

To whit, I would like to add my comments/questions to your meeting scheduled for Thursday,
October 29th. I am unlikely to participate in the meeting (either in person or remotely) and
would greatly appreciate it if | could get some type of response after the meeting.

This project was petitioned for by someone that lives on Mount Josh Road.

This project will include paving or asphalting a portion of Mt Josh Rd that runs
North/South to Fouch Road.

What will happen to the small portion (~2000 ft) of S Timberlee road that runs
East/West from S Leelanau way to Mount Josh Road? | am interested in seeing that
paved also.

What will be the total assessment per property owner? | was told that this may be
"according to benefit", meaning that those directly affected (not us) would pay more
than those less affected.

When/how will property owners be notified about this assessment? Will property
owners be asked to vote yes or no on this assessment?

What is the time frame for this project?.

Again, | would greatly appreciate receiving a response to my questions.

Thank you.

Regards,

Rob & Lori Krinock

7295 E. Leelanau Hills Dr.
(248) 217-9052
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